
OFFICIAL NOTICE
MARSHALL TOWNSHIP

Notice is hereby given that the
Proposed Budget for 2025 will
be  available  for  Public
Inspection  at  the  Marshall
Township  Municipal  Building,
525 Pleasant Hill Road, for the
period  from  Thursday,
November 07,  2024 through
Monday, December 02, 2024
during  regular  business
hours. A Resolution adopting
the Budget for 2025 and a Tax
Levy Resolution setting millage
rates  for  2025  will  be
considered  at  the  regularly
scheduled  meeting  of  the
Marshall  Township  Board  of
Supervisors  to  be  held  on
Monday, December 2, 2024 at
7:00 p.m.

TOWNSHIP OF MARSHALL
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Julie P. Bastianini,
Township Manager


